
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of June 12, 2018

Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City State Zip Comment Received

PUBLIC COMMENT: Roger Holman rholman@vi

pmail.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90806 Honorable members,

I am writing to ask you to do whatever you can to 

effect the retraction of proposed changes to the city 

charter for term limits in our city.  While you may 

have the best interests of our city at heart, I see that 

this just adds to the possibility that someone who 

happens to have a large group of supporters to 

remain in office.  It is my honest opinion that any 

extension of term limits is a bad idea and will not 

benefit Long Beach overall; it is an affront to 

democracy.

6/11/2018

26. (18-0490) Recommendation to direct 

City Manager to identify immediate one-

time resources available to implement a 

Parks, Open Space and Median Drought 

Response Plan to preserve the City's 

trees and landscaping through the 

summer months and the end of Fiscal 

Year 2018.

Jessica White jessica_lynne

_white@yah

oo.com

90803 The City Auditor's office released an audit of park 

maintenance in June 2016. The report is available to 

the public and addresses this exact problem. The 

report offers a variety of recommendations to 

address the needs of our parks, but I have not seen 

them used or referenced. Austin, Andres, Uranga, 

and Richardson must read the audit report to get 

ideas beyond one-time funds for this problem. 

6/11/2018
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